
Barnes  &  Thornburg  Appoints
New Legal Operations Advisor
Brendan Miller has been named legal operations advisor of
Barnes & Thornburg.

The firm said Miller’s legal practice has focused on complex
business  and  commercial  litigation,  including  disputes
involving  contracts,  warranties,  business  torts,  class
actions,  multidistrict  claims,  trade  secrets,  antitrust,
product liability and tax. He is experienced in the various
phases of litigation and the dispute resolution process – from
pre-suit negotiations to prosecution and defense of claims,
discovery,  motion  practice,  preparation  for  trial  and  the
preservation of issues for appeal.

Miller was vice chair of the firm’s eDiscovery and Knowledge
Management team, and he has advised clients on all facets of
e-discovery  and  management  of  electronically  stored
information in connection with litigation and investigative
inquiries. When the firm launched its LPM initiative in 2015,
Miller served as one of the original LPM trainers.

Prior to his legal career, Miller worked for a decade in the
nonprofit sector, where he worked with clients to achieve
organizational and community outcomes. He remains active with
several philanthropic and community organizations, including
the Indiana 211 Partnership (past board member) and United Way
of Central Indiana (volunteer), among others. He earned his
J.D. from the Indiana University School of Law, his M.S.W.
from Indiana University, and his B.A from Manchester College.
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